
 

 
 
 
 
December 2024 Newsletter 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 

Praise the Lord! Our son Ezequiel and our new daughter-in-law were married on November 8, 
2024, right in our backyard. That week, it rained off and on, but Friday evening, it stopped raining 
two hours before the wedding. It was a small wedding, with just over 30 people present. We 
enjoyed it and were able to take a lot of pictures to remember the ceremony for many years to 
come. Ezequiel wants to serve the Lord full-time here in Argentina. Our prayer is that God will 
bless him and his new wife.   
 
Our Fires of Evangelism Conference with Dr. Ezequiel Salazar 
was the first week of December. We went to Jujuy, Argentina, to 
be part of the conference with Pastor Victor Gallo, Pastor Luis 

Martinez, Pastor Joshua Equihua, and Bro. Victor Rouse. This conference gathers over 30 of 
the national pastors together for fellowship and for some good, solid preaching and teaching! 
 

On the 8th of December, we had the graduation ceremony for our Bible college. This year, 
we had 11 new graduates. Our Bible college was started in 2001, and now we have a total 
of 75 graduates serving the Lord full-time in Argentina and surrounding countries. Praise the 
Lord! Let’s go forward, by faith, and train many more students in the next coming years and 
start many more new churches. 
 
Just recently, I was able to pass out free New Testaments in the local jail, hospital, and home 
for juveniles and while going door to door. Many were led to Christ!  We had many first-time 
visitors in church. Praise the Lord! 
 

Thank you for your love and support. We are very grateful for your prayers! Let’s reach Argentina for Christ! 
 
Here to serve, 
 
 
 
Brian R. George and Family   


